
South  Tahoe  company  debuts
film Sept. 25

South  Tahoe’s  First  Tracks  Productions  new
snowboarding movie “Droppin'”will premiere in
the showroom at MontBleu Resort in Stateline
on Sept. 25. The premiere is free. Doors open
at 7:30, with the show starting at 8pm. Raffle
for  a  Sierra-at-Tahoe  season  pass,  a  new
snowboard, and a lot more. After-party with

live music at Opal for 21+. To see the trailer for “Droppin'”
and  for  more  info,  go  to
http://www.firsttracksproductions.com.
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